(Copy)

24 March 08.

Dear Sir:

I very much regret that owing to a previous engagement it will not be possible for me to accept Mr. Winston Churchill's kind invitation to lunch on Friday the 27th at I.30. I will be obliged if you will express to Mr. Churchill the pleasure his invitation has given me and my sincere regret at being unable to accept.

Yours very truly,

(Sgd) W.L.Mackenzie King.

E.H.Marsh Esq.,

Private Secretary to Rt. Honble Winston Churchill, P.C., M.P. Colonial Office.

W. L. Mackenzie King Papers

Volume 8